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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � SEPTEMBER 3, 2002 

BUSH DRIVE AND CARTANYA COURT/FRINI COURT 
ALLWAY STOP CONTROL 

Recommendation 

Councillor Linda Jackson recommends: 
 
That an allway stop control be installed at the intersection of Bush Drive and Cartanya Court/Frini 
Court. 

Purpose 

To review the feasibility of implementing an allway stop control at the intersection of Bush Drive 
and Cartanya Court/Frini Court, in response to requests received from area residents. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Allway stop control had been previously installed at the intersection of Bush Drive and Cartanya 
Court/Frini Court by developers of the subdivision without accompanying by-laws being brought 
forward to Council.  At its meeting of June 24, 2002, Council approved a staff recommendation 
that the allway stop be removed, as it would not meet Provincial warrants.   
 
Area residents have since requested that the allway stop be reinstated. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents, it is recommended that an allway stop 
control be installed at the intersection of Bush Drive and Cartanya Court/Frini Court. 

Attachments 

1. Location Map 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Linda Jackson 
Councillor, Ward 2 
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